
  

  

Re:     
 
Dear Bob 
 
Wales & West Utilities support this Modification Proposal. 
 
NG NTS proposal alters the timeframes (for the issue of indicative statements for Offtake 
Capacity and/or indicative Offtake Pressures) to be provided by no later than 15 days after the 
Annual Application Window closes. NTS also propose an extension to the time to resubmit 
applications (from 5 to 10 business days). 
 
Bringing forward the date of the indicative statement allows more time for DNOs to resubmit 
applications and for NG NTS to assess them. 
 
This proposal is consistent with SSC A11.1 (a) and (b). 
 
Should you have any questions relating to this matter please do not hesitate to contact me.    
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Simon Trivella 
Wales & West Utilities  
 

Bob Fletcher 
Joint Office of Gas Transporters 
31 Homer Road 
Solihull 
B91 3LT 
 

9th December 2010 
  


